

PQ Rep IEHG Email: pqrep@iehg.ie

20th December 2019

Deputy Louise O'Reilly T.D., Dáil Éireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2

E: louise.oreilly@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 53271/19 – Funding, St. Vincent's University Hospital

"To ask the Minister for Health the amount of funding St. Vincent's Hospital Group received in each of the years 2013 to 2018 and to date in 2019; and if he will make a statement on the matter."

Dear Deputy O'Reilly,

I refer to the above Parliamentary Question seeking information regarding funding for St. Vincent's University Hospital, which has been referred to the Ireland East Hospital Group for direct response.

I have had this matter examined, please see table below:

Funding received	€m Total SVHG	
Year		
2013	€	234.27
2014	€	233.54
2015	€	241.88
2016	€	256.43
2017	€	274.37
2018	€	287.77
2019	€	305.26
Total 2013 - 2019 inclusive:	€	1,833.51

I trust this information is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely

Paul Gallagher

Chief Director of Nursing and Midwifery

